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October 2023 Newsletter 

        From the Office... 

The holidays are here, time is  flying by! The children are learning so 
many new things. They are having fun doing art and sensory pro-
jects. The staff at NPA wants to welcome all our new parents and 

children. They are all such a joy to have, and we are enjoying all the 
fun they bring to us. As always, if you have any concerns or questions, 

please let the office know. 

Please make sure your child's name is on his/her cups and belongings 
including book bags. 

 

Payments 

Weekly payments are due Monday of each week. 

Monthly payments are due the 1st of each month. 

SR payments are due either the 1st or the 1st and 15th of each 
month. 

A $40 late fee will be added to any late payments. 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

October 13th—NPA CLOSED, Teacher In-Service  

October 27th—Fall Celebration/Trunk or treat 

October 31st—Wear your Halloween Costume 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick up fee will 
be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The fee is $3.00 per mi-
nute . If to many late pick-ups are encountered, this may result in 

termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



Charlie —10/3—1 year old 

Oliver—10/12—1 year old 

August—10/13—1 year old 

Ariel—10/22—2 years old 

Xayvion—10/27—2 years old 

Sahana—10/18—4 years old 

Rheagan—10/7—5 years old 

     Carol– Mae—10/13—5 years old 

                 Matthew—10/17—5 years old 

               

                     Mrs. Cindy—10/29 



Are you ready for FUN? 

October Spooktacular! 

 

Friday 10/6: Cowboy Day. 

 

Friday 10/13: NPA CLSOED. 

 

Friday 10/20: 

Super Hero Day. 

 

Friday 10/27: Fall Festival & Trunk or 

Treat, wear your costume (bring extra pair of clothes) 

*truck or treat sign up at front desk by Mrs. 

Janet* 

 

Tuesday 10/31: Wear your Halloween cos-

tume! 



 Infant News 
HELLO WONDERFUL PARENTS, 
 
We are excited to welcome the new month of the year, OCTO-
BER!  
 
We hope that it’s going to be an exciting month in our infants 
class as we’ll be exploring the wonderful world of  farm ani-
mals. 
We will be introducing your little ones to some of the most 
adorable farm animals like cows, chickens, pigs and sheep. 
Reading is a cherished activity in our class. We will be reading 
wonderful farm animals stories that captivate the infant’s im-
agination and also we will be singing farm themed songs en-
couraging your infants to clap, stomp and move to the music. 
Sensory play will be a big part of our FARM ANIMAL ADVEN-
TURE and also our little artists will be creating farm animal 
themed playing with soft plush toys for tactile exploration. 
 
Our letter for this month is  T, the number is 4, the color 
is orange, and the shape is oval. 
     We also congratulate 3 adorable babies (Charlie, Oliver and 
August) who this month will be turning one year old! 
    We are going to have a FARM DAY where your infants can 
dress up as their favorite farm animals or farmers. 
     
Please make sure to label all of your child’s belongings with the 
first name, especially your Child’s water bottle. 
 
 
With love, 
Ms. LUMI 





            Ones News 

October will be Spooktacular! 
 
This month we will be enjoying life on the farm… and many fun 
and spooky activities to celebrate Halloween. It's time to think 
about what you're going to be for this fabulous season.  
 
Remember parents that your collaboration is very important… 
candies and trick or treat are coming! 
 
Also, we will celebrate the wonderful twos of our friends Ariel 
and Xayvion and will support them in their transition process 
towards their new chapter! We wish them the best! 

 
In our circle time this month we will work: 

Letter: Tt and Ii 
Number: 4 

Color: Orange  
Shape: Oval 

 
Please don't forget to label your child's belongings with their 
name, any additional information don't hesitate to contact us 
through the Procare App. From 8:30 am to 5:30 pm.           
 
See you, 
 
Mrs. CINDY & Mrs. LILY 





WELCOME TO LIFE ON THE FARM! 
This month’s theme will be Life on the farm! We will be focusing on the 
letters T and I, the color orange, the number 4, and the shape Oval! We 
will also be learning about different farm animals and doing different 
projects relating to them. As you may have seen this past month, I have 
put a “cooking project” on the lesson plan every week. Every week the 
kids will make something delicious for them (and sometimes you) to en-
joy! Please remember to look at the weekly lesson plan posted outside of 
the classroom to make sure that you are okay with the planned 
“cooking” activity!  
 Here are just a few reminders for the two’s class:  
 

• In this class, we heavily focus on POTTY TRAINING! Please send 
lots of extra clothes if your child is just beginning the process. There 
will be accidents! 

 
• If you are ready for your child to start potty training, please 
start with them during the weekend and we will continue throughout 
the week! 

 
• If your child is doing well with potty training and they are in un-
derwear, keep them that way please. If they are put back in pull ups 
they will get confused, which can make the process more difficult. 

 
• Please leave pacifiers at home! As per our handbook, pacifiers are 
not supposed to go past the one year old room. 

 
Please reach out anytime if you have any questions at all!  
 
Ms. Jasmine 

2’s News 





                                                       3’s News 

Let’s take a hayride and learn about Life on the 
Farm as the October breeze cools down the tem-

perature. 
Along the way we are going to learn about the 

letters  
Tt & Ii, numbers 5&6, the shape oval, and of 

course the color orange!  
 
 

REMINDER: 
 

Please have your child bring a water bottle 
everyday! 

Extra clothes  
 

Have everything labeled 
Please bring in a family photo!  

 
  

Miss. Virginia 





           VPK NEWS 

Welcome October! We will be continuing our journey 
through the alphabet as well as learning about dif-
ferent animals for each letter. We will also be making 
our way through numbers 1-20. Remember every Fri-
day is show and tell, every child should bring some-
thing in to be showed. Please keep an eye out for im-
portant information during this month. The Vpk 
Team would like to give a Happy Birthday Shoutout 
to : Matthew, Rheagan, and Carol– Mae who all will 
be 5 years old. 

 

 

Ms. Olga, Mrs. Suerene, Ms. Carol 

 

  

 




